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Our Shining Stars this week are:   
                               YR Robins:    Scarlett & Lena  
                               Y1 Wagtails:   William C & Noah   
                               Y2 Owls:    Ollie & Elisa  
                               Y3 Woodpeckers:   Archie & George  
                               Y4 Kingfishers:   Harry & Georgia  
                               Y5 Hawks:    Imogen & Aiva  
                               Y6 Swallows:    Chloe & Dexter  
 
Run The World 

As part of our commitment to the children being regularly active, we ask the children to ‘run the world’.  At 

different times during the day, classes of children take a break from their learning and run a lap or two around 

our running track.  This ensures that our children are physically active everyday and concentration often 

improves after a short busrt of exercise and fresh air. 

Our Sports Leaders count how many laps each class has run in total each week and presents the winning class 

and the top performing runner with a trophy in assembly every Friday.  The Sports Leaders also count up how 

many laps have been run in total by the whole school and we plot on a world map how far we have run.  Over 

the past year we have been trying to run from the North Pole to the South Pole through the Americas.  So far 

we have run 9644 miles and we are currently in Nicaragua!  We aim to make it to Antarctica by the end of the 

summer term! 

This long term initiative has now been recognised with an award for the school which we presented to the 

children on Friday and is now proudly displayed in our trophy cabinet!  Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Competition 

On Wednesday, some of our girls from Years 4 and 5 visited St Catherine’s School for a maths competiton.  

These budding mathematicians were given challenges to solve as a team.  Our girls performed brilliantly 

winning 2 of the 5 rounds and ended up coming 4th overall.  They showed great teamwork and determination 

to solve maths problems and were a credit to WSG. 

http://www.wsg.surrey.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/MediaWsg


Year 2 Football v St Cuthbert Mayne 
The Year 2 classroom has never seen such excitement as on Thursday, when they had a football fixture vs 
Cuthbert Mayne. With an amazing 18 children wanting to play, we had two teams, who played half each. 
There was some excellent play, brilliant shooting and tackling. After a hard-fought game, WSG came out 9-4 
winners. Well done Year 2, and thank you to all the parents who came to watch and cheer us on! 
 

 

8-Week Anxiety Management Group for Young People 
Surrey Healthcare Clinic in Guildford is launching an 8-week group therapy program for young people. The 
program aims to equip participants with effective tools and strategies to manage anxiety, enhance their 
resilience, and improve overall well-being. 
More information (including costs involved) can be found using the link below or please speak to Mrs Korda 
(school SENCO)  https://surreyhealthcareclinic.com/8-week-anxiety-management-group-for-young-people/ 
 
Best Wishes 
Tim Cheesman 
Headteacher 
 
Please check our school website calendar for important dates for your diary. 
 

 

https://surreyhealthcareclinic.com/8-week-anxiety-management-group-for-young-people/
https://www.wsg.surrey.sch.uk/parents-1/our-calendar

